
BAL BHARTI PUBLIC SCHOOL MODEL UNITED NATION 

The Bal Bharti Model United Nations conference was held on July 5, 

2025, and it was a remarkable event showcasing the talents and 

capabilities of our delegates. The United Nations General Assembly 

(UNGA) committee featured an impressive line-up of participants, all 

of whom demonstrated exceptional skills and knowledge. Paanvi Puri 

from Class 11D stood out among the competition and earned a well-

deserved medal for Best Delegate, recognizing her outstanding 

performance throughout the committee. In addition, she received a 

certificate that further acknowledges her hard work and dedication.  

 

 


